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BLOOD LEAD ANALYSIS REPORTING 
 
Rule Set No.: 2019-55 HS 
Submitted to JCAR on: 11/07/2019 
 
Department: Health and Human Services 
Agency: Division of Environmental Health/Epidemiology and Population Health 
Enabling Statute: Public Health Code 1978 PA 368, MCL 333.5111, 333.5474, and 333.20531  
 
Analysis Complete to: 12/09/2019 
 
BACKGROUND AND SUMMARY OF PROPOSED RULES 
The proposed rules amend 6 existing administrative rules related to the requirement for blood lead 
analysis reporting by clinical laboratories to the Michigan Department of Health and Human 
Services.  The changes include receipt of laboratory results of lead samples with decimal points 
rather than rounding to integers, and to specify how laboratories should report results less than the 
limit of detection. 
 
 
FISCAL IMPACT OF PROPOSED RULES 
State 
There is no direct fiscal impact to the Department of Health and Human Services from the proposed 
rule changes.  The recording of data with decimal points is current practice using the Department’s 
current data management system. 
 
Local 
The proposed rule changes have no direct fiscal impact on local units of government. 
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